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We maintain an active presence on social media, with 47 posts,
and consistently update our website to provide relevant
information.

The 15th Extraordinary EC Meeting was held on July 10th at the
Police Commissionerate Basheer Bagh office to discuss
Community Radio.

On July 12th, our Leadership Team met with the Honorable Chief
Minister at JNTU to update him about our Physical Security
Summit and await CM Sir's  arrival.

Meeting with IIT Kharagpur alumnae to collaborate with HCSC
organized by Shri. Shekar Reddy at IGBC Office.

Smt. Seema Sikri conducted an HCSC awareness session on July
13th during the 8th Edition of the Prof. K. Narayana Reddy
Memorial Lecture, organized by the SVUCE Alumni Association at
the Plaza Hotel.

Smt. Seema Sikri also conducted an HCSC awareness session on
July 30th at KG Reddy College of Engineering & Technology in
Chilkur Village.

Published the Newsletter for May & June.

Published the Annual Report for 2023-2024.

Working closely with the DZEN team to revamp the website.

Submit and upload all required documents for Community Radio to the portal, including Annual Reports,
Year-End Financial Reports, Leader Bios, HCSC overview with activities to date, Application Form,
Attestation Copies of byelaws, Registration Certificate, Memorandum, NITI Aayog Registration, Demand
Draft, and Self-Declaration Form.

GENERAL UPDATE

Dear Leaders,
Under the leadership of Shri Kothakota Sreenivasa Reddy, IPS, Chairman, HCSC, Shri. Shekar
Reddy, Secretary General, HCSC, and all our Joint Secretaries & Convenors of all forums we have
completed the below activities for the month of July.

JULY-2024

BI-MONTHLY 
JULY- AUGUST 2024
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On July 25th, Shri Shekar Reddy, Secretary General, organized a meeting with Shri Suresh Singhal,
President FTCCI, Shri Ravi Kumar, Vice President FTCCI, and our Joint Secretaries to present their
forum activities and envision a collaboration with HCSC. Shri Ravi Kumar also concluded the meeting
by ensuring a future partnership between FTCCI and HCSC.

The poster launch for Anti-Narcotics took place on July 26th. It was led by Shri Sandeep Shandilya, IPS,
and Director TGNAB, along with Shri Bhaskar Reddy, EC Member, and Shri Suresh from Drona
Consultancy, Visakhapatnam.

Shri Faqruddin conducted a session with 100 students on July 27th at Siva Shivani Institute of
Management to raise awareness about Anti-Narcotics.

On July 27th July, a session was conducted by Shri Srikanth, Joint Secretary, Anti-Narcotics Forum, at
the HR Conclave at FTCCI, elaborating on the work of Anti-Narcotics at HCSC.

9 social media posts were published on our official handles under the guidance of Shri Srikanth.

A session was conducted at Kalpa School with 200
students by TGANB on July 25th. 

ANTI–NARCOTICS FORUM

Follow-up calls to existing members on a regular basis.

Closed 9 memberships to date.

1 new member was added in July.

Calls & meetings with new members. 

CSR FORUM

FORUM UPDATES
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Videos are ready to be screened.

Smt. Seema Sikri conducted a Cyber Squad session for 100
students at Sarada Vidyalaya High School on July 12th in
preparation for the HACK Summit.

Smt. Seema Sikri conducted a Cyber Squad session for 50
students at LMG's Smart Kids School on July 20th in preparation
for the HACK Summit.

Smt. Seema Sikri conducted a Cyber Squad session for 60
students at Kendriya Vidyalaya 2 School on July 22nd in
preparation for the HACK Summit.

Smt. Seema Sikri conducted a Cyber Squad session for 65
students at Obul Reddy  School on July 24th in preparation for the
HACK Summit.

Smt. Seema Sikri conducted a Cyber Squad session for 100
teachers at Obul Reddy School on July 24th in preparation for the
HACK Summit.

Smt. Seema Sikri conducted a Cyber Squad session for 50
students at Kakatiya School on July 25th in preparation for the
HACK Summit.

On July 26th, an online webinar on "Emerging Cyber Frauds in
Businesses" was conducted in collaboration with FTCCI members.
Nearly 78 participants participated. Our esteemed panelists
included Shri Bala Prasad Peddigari, Chair FTCCI ICT Committee,
Shri Shekar Reddy, Secretary General, Smt. Shilpa Valli, Convenor
Cyber Forum, and Shri Santosh Kaveti, Joint Secretary, Cyber
Forum. The session concluded with a Q&A segment, equipping
participants to tackle cyber threats.

WNS Cares Foundation, in collaboration with HCSC, led by Shri
Amandeep, conducted an online Cyber Smart session on July 31st
at Sarada Vidyalaya School in preparation for the HACK Summit.

Collaterals, such as posters and drawings, have been created, and
our Smart Squads regularly conduct assembly sessions at
schools for our HACK Summit.

In light of the emerging cyber threats to businesses, we
collaborated with FTCCI, all our EC members, and stakeholders
and shared Emails and documents about baseline security.

15 social media posts have been published on our official handles
under the guidance of Shri Santosh Kaveti.

CYBER SECURITY FORUM
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Invitation sent to CM Sir. Awaiting a response. Work in progress for the Physical Security Summit.

5 Social Media Posts on our social media handles under the guidance of Lt. Col. Sreenivasa Rao Sir.

PHYSICAL SECURITY FORUM

Thank you Leaders, for your continuous support.

BI-MONTHLY 
JULY- AUGUST 2024

Videos are ready to be screened.

Smt. Geeta Goti conducted a POSH session for boys at Siva
Shivani Degree College on July 8th.

Smt. Geeta Goti conducted a POSH session for girls at Siva
Shivani Degree College on July 8th.

On the occasion of Rath Yatra, our volunteers assisted the police
on July 7th.

EMRI, in collaboration with HCSC and Young Indians, conducted
a four-day session for 240 police officials at the Basheer Bagh
Police Commissionerate from July 8th to July 11th.

EMRI, in collaboration with HCSC and Young Indians, conducted
a one-day session on July 11th for 100 employees at
Rachamallu Forgings Pvt Ltd.

Volunteers participated in the week-long Bonalu Bandobast from
July 22nd onwards till the month's end.

On July 27th, our Volunteers manned the Paradise junction
along with the Traffic Police.

9 social media posts have been shared on our official handles
under the guidance of Shri. Rajasekhar Reddy.

An online meeting with Women Forum Committee members
was conducted on July 25th via Zoom to discuss the roadmap
for Women Forum activities.

Smt. Sofia conducted a "Good Touch & Bad Touch" session at
Blossom High School on July 31st.

Work in progress for the Sahodhya Launch in August.

Work in progress for the POSH training in August.

9 social media posts have been shared on our official handles under the guidance of Smt. Geeta Goti.

WOMEN'S FORUM

TRAFFIC FORUM
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Social Media & Website: We maintain an active social media presence with 41 posts and regularly update
our website to ensure it provides the most relevant information.

2nd to 4th August: Our stall at the HITEX Property Show attracted approximately 200 visitors & enquired
about HCSC.

9th August: The Cyber Security Team of Telangana hosted a DSCI session at the ICCC building.

9th to 11th August: We set up a stall at the Kompally Property
Show, with close to 250 attendees stopping by to visit &
enquiring about HCSC.

24th August: Smt. Geeta Goti conducted a Senior HR and IR
Professional Conclave at the EFSI Office.

23rd to 25th August: We set up a stall at the Nagole Metro Property Show, with close to 200 attendees
stopping by to visit & enquired about HCSC.

Website Revamp: We are actively working with the DZEN team to revamp our website.

College Follow up with 3 colleges for Volunteers & Interns.

Community Radio: All required documents for Community Radio have been submitted and uploaded to
the portal.

BI-MONTHLY 
JULY- AUGUST 2024

GENERAL UPDATE

AUGUST-2024
Dear Leaders,
Please find the activities for the month of August.

FORUM UPDATES

Follow-up calls to existing members on a regular basis.

Closed 12 memberships to date.

3 new members were added in August (Radha TMT, Renovo & Taj).

Calls & meetings with new members. 

CSR FORUM
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22nd & 23rd August: A 2-day training was launched for 73
frontline workers to enhance their ability to identify early
psychological and behavioral issues affecting family
relations and child development. The training also aimed to
improve their capacity to provide psychological first aid and
facilitate access to resources.

1st August: Shri Najamuddin and Smt. Sofia conducted a
session on "Good Touch, Bad Touch" at Azaan School.

3rd August: A meeting was held between Art of Living and
HCSC for the Women Forum to initiate a pilot project with
two colleges.

6th August: Shri Najamuddin and Smt. Sofia held another
"Good Touch, Bad Touch" session at Narayana Concept
School.

19th August: At Osmania University, a Training of Trainers
(TOT) session was organized for 30 volunteers, including
professionals and psychologists.

27th August: Leaders from Osmania University, including Smt. Purnima, Smt. Anupama, Smt. Mrudulla
and Smt. Geeta Goti conducted a POSH (Prevention of Sexual Harassment) education session for 90
HR and IC professionals. Shikha Goel, Smt. Vakati and Shri K. Sreenivasa Reddy inaugurated the
session. They also launched the POSH videos, which will be available on our website and the Sahas
website.

27th & 28th August: A similar 2-day training was provided for 46 frontline workers, focusing on early
identification of psychological and behavioral issues and enhancing their skills in psychological first
aid and resource facilitation.

Social media: 10 posts were published on our official handles under the guidance of Smt. Geeta Goti.

WOMEN'S FORUM

1st August: Conducted an Anti-Narcotics session at
Excellencia Junior College, focusing on raising
awareness about drug abuse.

3rd August: Participated in an Anti-Narcotics meeting
with Art of Living and HCSC.

6th August: Held an Anti-Narcotics session at
Narayana Concept School, engaging students in
discussions on the dangers of narcotics.

22nd August: Organized an Anti-Narcotics session at
Sri Chaitanya College, emphasizing the importance of
a drug-free lifestyle.

Social media: 7 posts were published on our official
handles under the guidance of Shri Srikanth.

ANTI–NARCOTICS FORUM
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11th August: Our volunteers supported the Traffic Police
in managing the Paradise Junction at Jubilee Hills Check
Post.

17th August: Volunteers teamed up with the Traffic
Police to oversee the Paradise Junction at Secretariat
Junction.

19th August: In coordination with Disaster Management,
our volunteers assisted the Traffic Police at the Paradise
Junction in Bowenpally.

20th August: EMRI, in collaboration with HCSC and
Young Indians, conducted a session at Guru Nanak
College.

23rd August: Another session was held at Raheja
Mindspace by EMRI in collaboration with HCSC and
Young Indians.

Social media: 9 posts were published on our official
handles under the guidance of Shri Rajasekhar Reddy.

TRAFFIC FORUM

28th August: Our leadership team officially launched
the logo at the ICCC Building.

30th August: The Physical Security Summit was held
at the ICCC Building and attended by close to 400
participants. The event featured a prominent Chief
Guest, our Deputy CM, and our Minister for IT.

Social media: Published 4 posts on our social handles
under the guidance of Lt. Col. Sreenivasa Rao Sir.

PHYSICAL SECURITY FORUM
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Thank you Leaders, for your support.  

BI-MONTHLY 
JULY- AUGUST 2024

Videos: The videos are ready for screening.

2nd August: Smt. Seema Sikri conducted a Cyber Squad
session at Gowtham Model School for 100 students in
preparation for the HACK Summit.

8th August: Smt. Seema Sikri held a Cyber Squad session at
Pullareddy School, engaging 120 students as part of the
HACK Summit preparations.

14th August: Smt. Seema Sikri conducted another Cyber
Squad session at Netaji Public School for 80 students,
focusing on readiness for the HACK Summit.

29th August: At Secunderabad Public School, Smt. Seema
Sikri led a Cyber Squad session for 100 students in
preparation for the HACK Summit.

2nd online meeting with IIT Kharagpur team & Mr Srinivas to
collaborate on Cyber Security initiatives.

Cyber Security Collaboration: In response to emerging cyber
threats for businesses, we collaborated with FTCCI, sharing
baseline security emails and documents with all our EC
members and stakeholders.

Social media: 9 posts were published on our official handles
under the guidance of Shri Santosh Kaveti.

CYBER SECURITY FORUM

31st August: As part of the HACK Summit preparations, WNS
Cares Foundation, in collaboration with HCSC, led by Shri
Amandeep, conducted an online Cyber Smart session at
Kakatiya School.


